
 

Dear Parents and Families,  

Now weõre back into the routine of the new  

term, KS1 have been thinking about ôviewpointsõ 

KS2 have been researching scientists, and in 

school learning has been on the topic of water. 

Thank you so much for the wonderful variety of 

work weõve been receiving. Miss Dunne is busy 

getting lots of examples of photos,  Powerpoints 

and artwork  ready for the website!  

At the end of next week, we will commemorate 

VE Day with a national Bank Holiday - we had 

planned to have a whole school event to 

celebrate but we will now be  celebrating in our 

homes. Next weekõs learning will give us an 

opportunity to learn more about this special 

event and why we remember it.  Itõs especially 

important at this time when weõre thinking about 

all the different people in our community who are 

working as one big team to help keep us safe. 

Weõre looking forward to sharing this special time 

with all of you.  

Best wishes,    Mrs Playle and Mrs Lawlor  

Message from Scott, our vicar  

.ƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ IƻƳŜǎΣ ǇŀǊǘ н 

Here are some more prayers that you might like to use to 
bless your home. 

IN THE KITCHEN 

Thank you for your provision; help us to trust you for our 
needs.                                                                                 
Keep us mindful of the needs of others.                            
Please bless the hands that prepare our meals. May they be 
prepared with love and received with thanks.  

WHERE WE EAT 

Thank you that you welcome us to your table -.may we 
welcome you at ours.                                                                
May you satisfy our deepest hunger.                                   
Help us to be generous to those around us both inside and 
outside our home. 
 
WHERE WE SLEEP 

Thank you for our shelter.                                                  
Please watch over us as we sleep - be present in our dreams.                                                                    
May we awake with eagerness to each new day. 
  

WHERE ANY CHILDREN SLEEP 

Please keep our children in your love and protect them from 
danger.                                                                                 
May this room be a haven of rest and peace. 
  

IN THE BATHROOM 

Lord as we wash and clean keep our hearts and our motives 
pure and holy. 
  

 CONCLUSION 

Gracious God, may your peace rest upon our home. 

Keep watch over all who live here, 

our going out and our coming home. 

And the blessing of God, 

Father, Son and Holy Spirit be with us, 

now and always. Amen. 

  

God Bless you.  Scott 

 vicar@stmaryschessington.org  
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Friday 1st May 2020  

A preview of some home learningé. 

The Mississippi River!

.

The Mississippi River has had strong historical significance in the 
USA from Native American tribes through to European explorers.. 
Native Americans lived along its banks andusedthe river for 
sustenance and transportation.
These days, the Mississippi Riverisusedas a drainage system. 
Thousands ofriversand streams drain extra water into 
the Mississippi, which helps prevent flooding and saves lives.

The Mississippi rive starts at late Itasca and ends in 
the Gulls of Mexico. The length of the Mississippi 
River is approximately 2,320miles.

The Mississippi River lies in the following ten US 
states: Louisiana, Mississippi, Arkansas, Tennessee, 
Kentucky, Missouri, Illinois, Iowa, Wisconsin and 
Minnesota.

More than 120 species offishmake their home in the river, along with 
recovering mussel populations. Otters, coyotes,deer, beaver and 
muskrats and othermammalslive along the river's banks.
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UPDATE: sporting challenge  

Each week, Mr Russ has been setting a daily sports 

challenge for pupils (and parents).  Children text 

their results by 5pm and Russ will text the names of 

the winners that evening.  

 

Well done to:  

Abi R, Barnaby C, Ryan S, Lilli J,, A Hodges, Georgia 

D, Rhys and Dylan M, Jack and Lauren M, Ben, 

Grace and Amelia K, Tilly S, Harrison and Cameron 

B, Zoe S, Sophie and Charlie W, Jake and Hollie R, 

Taylor J, Naledi M, Harry B, Talia and Lucas C, Jessi-

ca G, Callum and Charlie Yates - who have al 

joined at least one session.  

Special congratulations to:  Sophie, 

Charlie, Harrison, Cameron, Ben, 

Grace, Amelia , Talia and Lucas 

who have taken part every week so 

far.  

LOOK OUT FOR A NEW CHALLENGE 

ON SUNDAY! 

Tips for home learning  

Please let class teachers know when you talk 

to them (or by email or a message to the of-

fice) if you have any questions, either about 

any aspect of learning at home.  If you would 

like to change reading books,  get new books 

or have work printed out, let us know and weõll 

arrange to have then ready on the front desk 

for you to pick up - or we can deliver them if 

youõre not able to leave the house. 

The BBC continues to add to its daily educa-

tion platform for pupils of all age with pro-

grammes, resources and planning info for par-

ents on their easy to navigate website. Start at 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦōōŎΦŎƻΦǳƪκōƛǘŜǎƛȊŜκǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ  and choose 

the year group you want.   

ISS , our catering company , have produced some 

home based food and growing ideas. You can find 

them at https://www.feedinghungryminds.co.uk/

home -learning -resources/   

The  London Curriculum  team  https://

www.london.gov.uk/coronavirus/london -learning -

at -home   has brought  together free London -

based learning and cultural offers you can ac-

cess from home. You can search by age 

range, subject, key stage and organisation to 

find what you need. Each resource includes an 

idea of the level of adult supervision required. 

Mrs Playle says: my favourites so far are the Ro-

boArm Challenge, Tate Kids and The London 

Transport Museum -  Iõd love to know how you 

get on. Email me to let me know on: 

slt@stmarys.rbksch.org  

Class emails: donõt forget to keep on emailing 

us with questions, work, pictures or just to say 

hello:  

caterpillar@stmarys.rbksch.org  

butterfly@stmarys.rbksch.org  

squirrel@stmarys.rbksch.org  

hedgehog@stmarys.rbksch.org  

fox@stmarys.rbksch.org  

otter@stmarys.rbksch.org  

owl@stmarys.rbksch.org  

falcon@stmarys.rbksch.org  

We are still  here to support you  

At school this weeké. 

Children at school this week had a ôwaterõ themed 

week,  We made bird feeders, wrote river poetry, 

went pond dipping, created marbled and bubbly 

pictures...  
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